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MATERIAL OPTIONS 112 (USA) LOW DUBOIS BED

Dubois is a bed system crafted in premium solid 
hardwood and luxurious fabrics. The wraparound 
headboard provides a sense of privacy, while 
the exposed timber frame and generous expanse 
of upholstery celebrates the quality of 
materials and craft. Suitable for residential 
or contract environments, the bed is available 
with a low headboard, with or without 
integrated bedside tables.  Designed by Luca 
Nichetto and manufactured by De La Espada for 
the Nichetto brand.

SIZE

112AQ queen
W98 1/5 × L93 3/4 × H44 ”, fits mattress W60 × 
L80 "

112AK king
W114 1/5 × L93 3/4 × H44 ”, fits mattress W76 × 
L80 "

112AC california king
W110 1/5 × L97 4/5 × H44 ”, fits mattress W72 × 
L84 "

platform height 12 2/5 ”

INTEGRATED BEDSIDE TABLES
W15 3/4 × D12 2/3 × H7 4/5 ”, height from floor 
to top 20 1/2”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes, and a range of fabrics. Click on 
'Materials' in the left hand menu for further 
information. Assembly: Dubois Bed
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